
16th  December 2019 

      This week we are learning: 

 Maths:  Children will begin to name and sort  3D shapes ‘ cu-

boids, cubes, cylinders, pyramids, cones and spheres’. We will 

also be naming and sorting 2D shapes ‘triangle, circle, square 

and oblong (rectangle)’.  
 

 English:  The children will be writing their Christmas card 

home considering the size and formation of each letter. 
 

 Art: The children will be using their knowledge of sea-

sons to create a seasons calendar.  

W.O.W word of the week:   

‘ three dimensional’  
 

A three-dimensional object is solid rather than flat because it can 
be measured in three different directions ‘height, length and width’. 

Concept Cat: 

We will be introducing a new concept to your child each week. We will model using the word as much 
as possible during the week. Can you use this word at home?  

               Straight–  I use a ruler to draw a straight line.   

 

      Christmas Party day! 

Children can wear suitable party clothes and 
bring a named non-electronic toy to play with. 

The kitchen will provide pizza and chips for Year 

One children.  

Children can also bring in cakes, crisps and squash to 

share with the class, if they would like 

to. 

Please be mindful when sending party 

food in, that it does not contain nuts.  

Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year from 

the Year One team.  

Well done to all of Year One for a fantastic half term. 

Thank you for your continued support at home, we hope 

you have a lovely Christmas, and we look forward to 

seeing you again in the New Year. 


